DIOCESE OF ARLINGTON

Office of the Bishop

200 North Glebe Road, Suite 914 • Arlington, Virginia 22203 • Office (703) 841-2511 • Fax (703) 524-5028

December 12, 2019

Mr. Steven R. Hemler, President Catholic Apologetics Institute of North America Post Office Box 2125 Culpeper, VA 22701

Dear Steve,

I extend my sincere appreciation to you for being the guest speaker at our Saint Paul Leadership Forum breakfast this morning. Your presentation was very well received and provided valuable information and resources to help prove the existence of God, based on facts from science. In addition, thank you for giving me two signed copies of your books. I am grateful for your thoughtfulness and look forward to reading them.

Please be assured of my prayers for you and may Our Lord Jesus bless you with His peace in this sacred Season of Advent, at Christmas and always.

Sincerely in Christ,

Most Reverend Michael F. Burbidge

Michael 7 Burlidge

Bishop of Arlington

With my gratitude and prayers.